From: Sue Wilson

Sent: 06 May 2019 13:23
To: LDP
Subject: Aberdeen City Council LDP 2022 Proposal No B0944 Inchgarth Road

To who it may concern

Proposal No B0944 Inchgarth Road

Please record my objection to the above proposal.

| agree with the constraints mentioned and the recommendation that this proposal is "undesirable".

There is no evidence to support the need for a link road. The opening of the AWPR has had positive impact on

reducing the amount of traffic in this area as was previously predicted.
This is a precious green space for both people and wildlife alike.

Susan Wilson

Sent from my iPad





